
From: Judy Morozuk  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 5:34 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Request for a Deputation to City Council - April 29 
 
Dear Legislative Services, 
 
Please accept my late submission for a request to give a deputation against motion 19-G-104 at 
City Council this Monday, April 29th 2019. I was late to learn about this opportunity, but the 
discussion about Active Transportation planning is of great importance to me as a resident. 
 
I am aware of another resident who intends to submit a similar (late) submission on this item. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Judy  
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